
SP R I NG FI ELo; Office of the President 
(413) 748-3241 FAX: (413) 748-3746COLLEGE 

v 

September 1, 2016 

Dr. Ramon S. Torrecilha 
President 
Westfield State University 
P.O. Box 1630 
Westfield, MA 01086-1630 

Dear President Torrecilha: 

Please accept my congratulations on your appointment 
as president of Westfield State University. I will not 
be able to join you but Springfield College alumnus Dr. 
Carlton Pickron '79 will be a delegate at your inauguration 
on my behalf. I'm sure it will be a memorable celebration. 

Perhaps we will have the opportunity to see each other 
at a future higher education meeting. 
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